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Subject Mid Season Lifesaving Catch Up 24/1/19 

 

Dear Waverley Club Captains – James, Belinda, Eloise, Daniel, 

 

On behalf of the Branch, you are invited to a Waverley only Lifesaving meeting to be held on 

Thursday 24 January 2019 6.30pm at North Bondi SLSC. 

This meeting is a mid season opportunity to catch up to discuss season so far and any ongoing 

issues or concerns which the Clubs may have in relation to Lifesaving. 

The following Branch LSEC team members will be present : Brittaney Banks (Area Lifesaving 

Coordinator), Matt Spooner (Lifesaving Manager) and Simon Torsellini (Director of Lifesaving and 

Education). 

We would seek all the 4 clubs represented at this meeting please, so if you are unavailable please 

send another member of your Club Lifesaving team. 

We look forward to seeing you next week. 

 

Regards 

Matt Spooner     Brittaney Banks 

LIFESAVING MANAGER    WAVERLEY AREA LIFESAVING 

COORDINATOR 


